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FRAUD CASES INVOLVING PROJECT TENDER  

MINISTRY OF WORKS 

 

Kuala Lumpur, Thursday, April 7, 2016 - The Ministry of Works (KKR) 

has received complaints on the fraudulent works of scammers using the 

Work Ministry's name from the public, contractors and construction’s 

industry players. 

 

The scammers start with a phone call purporting to be from the KKR or 

with a mail from a cloned address, masquerading and offering a direct 

negotiation tenders under the name of ministry of works. 

 

The fraudster even use fake letterhead of the KKR and JKR to the extent 

of disguising as KKR officers and request victim to put a certain amount 

of money into his personal account as a down payment in order to obtain 

a contract from KKR or Public Works Department (JKR). 

 

KKR had made police reports on April 7, 2016, at the Dang Wangi Police 

Station, Kuala Lumpur as a precautionary measure and seriousness on 

this fraud issue. 

 

Public are advised to contact KKR at 03- 27714613/4623 (Corporate 

Communications Unit) or email us at pro@kkr.gov.my immediately if 

contacted by this fraud syndicate. 

 

Please avoid doing any cash transactions on this suspicious individual. 
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